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           NOTICE OF PUBLIC FORUM 
MONDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2013 

Town Hall 
6:00 P.M. 

Sand Technologies, LLC (Barth Mine), an operator in the Town of Buffalo in the 
business of mining silica sand, is considering mining a portion of land that is 
adjacent (D & J Wozeny property) to the current mine operation. This would not 
be an expansion of the operation (tonnage/hauling, etc.) but potentially may 
extend the life of the mine.  
 
Sand Technologies is asking the Town of Buffalo Board to consider a letter to the 
County of Buffalo in support of this proposal. 
 
The Town of Buffalo Board of Supervisors are providing this forum opportunity in 
order for the citizens of the Town of Buffalo to hear the details of the proposal 
from Sand Technologies and offer opinions to the board concerning their decision 
whether or not to support the proposal. 
 
This is a listening forum only and no decision will be made by the board pending 
action as an agenda item at a regularly scheduled TOB Supervisors meeting. 
 
Date:  November 4, 2013 
 
 
      Posted by:      __________________________________________ 
      Steve B. James 
      TOB Chairman 
 
 
Notice posted at:  Alliance Bank, Town Hall, Wine House 
 
    


